Grosso, Astrid

From: ADRC Fiscal <fiscal@adrcbroward.org>
Sent: Thursday, November 05, 2020 12:56 PM
To: Aguilar, Silvia
Cc: Grosso, Astrid; Shechter, Jay; Diane Smith; Marion Connor; Eugenia Nikitina; Charlie
Babouri
Subject: Re: SWFP JP219-10-2021 Amendment 001
Caution! This message was sent from outside your organization. Allow sender | Block sender
Hi Silvia,

This reduction is due to DOEA reducing the Admin allocation for the PSA.

We regret the inconvenience caused to all parties, but the circumstances are out of our control.

Since this reduction affects salaries and other administrative expenses, we agreed it is better to put it in place
sooner rather than later.

Feel free to contact us if you have other questions.

Thank you,
amparo
El s | Natasha K Elfarghali
Finance Director

A: 5300 Hiatus Rd Sunrise, FL 33351
0: 954.745.9567 ext: 10219

E: fiscal@adrcbroward.org
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Confidentiality Notice: This email message, including any attachments, is for the sole use of the intended recipient(s) and may contain confidential
and privileged information. Any unauthorized review, use, disclosure, or distribution is prohibited. If you are not the intended recipient, please contact
the sender by reply e-mail and destroy all copies of the original.

On Thu, Nov 5, 2020 at 12:36 PM Aguilar, Silvia <saguilar@ppines.com> wrote:

Good afternoon.

Could you kindly submit a brief explanation as to the reason to decrease the funds for the 2019-2020
(extended) contract?



